
Brief Report on the major outcomes from the APRALO Monthly meeting held 25th November, 2008 at 

0500 UTC for 85 mins. 

An extensive APRALO involvement in the upcoming IGF Meeting  see IGF update was discussed including 

the requirements / options for remote participation from the A-P Region and globally. 

Discussion was held on the APRALO ALS involvement in the At-Large Summit and the regional GA was 

discussed with an outcome that a regional WG has been formed to work on these issues and be involved 

with the Summit WG activities…   

Outreach activities and new ALS development plans was discussed and the WG will meet again in the 

near future… 

The Meeting discussed and supported the concept of the two ALAC representatives into the Geographic 

Regions Review WG being the ALQAC Chair (who will also represent APRALO and the volunteer  from  

LACRALO Carlton Samuels as he would have in our pinion knowledge and sympathies / experience that 

would also serve the views of the least developed countries and island states in our region. 

The meeting endorsed the proposal for the formalization of the Executive Committee of the ALAC  and 

that such a ExCom be Regionally balanced.  i.e. 5 members (one from each region  under the current 

design) 

 

https://st.icann.org/asiapac/index.cgi?igf_update

